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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing to express my disappointment & dismay that the Rozelle Interchange has: 

- prioritised roads & car traffic the result a laned freeway divide between Annandale, Lilyfield and 
Balmain. This freeway divide is an eyesore.  

- wildlife coridoors have not been considered. are there any?  

- has increased car conjestion and time spent in traffic gettingfrom Annandale onto the Anza 
Bridge 

- inorder to avoid expensive tolls traffic on Parramatta road has increased. 

 

PUBLIC TRANSPORT NOT private car usage should be prioritised. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Annandale resident 




